
 

 

CABINET MEETING NOTES:  JANUARY 9, 2017  

SUNY Video Conference Follow-Up—Cabinet, Jennifer Redinger, Terry Hamblin and Rob 

Piurowski participated in a review of our Performance Improvement Plan progress to date, 

enrollment and related topics with SUNY officials on January 6. SUNY also outlined 

Performance Improvement Grant priorities and the process submissions funding cycle. Cabinet 

discussed potential initiatives and assigned teams to develop drafts.  

Presidential Scholarship Program—Cabinet reviewed the program and discussed ways to 

enhance.  

Starfish—SUNY has a contract with Hobson’s for the firm’s Starfish early warning/intervention 

product. Starfish and similar products are designed to help improve retention by providing a 

tracking system that allows for earlier identification and intervention with students who are 

having academic challenges. Carol Bishop will seek additional information on the SUNY 

contract, costs and the services it covers.  

NCAA—Barb Jones reported that our Exploratory Application regarding a potential move to the 

NCAA will be submitted on January 11. 

 


